City of Stevenson

PO Box 371

7121 E. Loop Road

Stevenson, WA 98648

I wish to thank the Mayor, the city council, the city staff and the Public Works Department for paving the upper stretch of NW Roosevelt Street on August 29th. All of the people that have occasion to use this road are quite pleased with the smooth surface. The design attention to the water runoff issue should prove to solve that problem.

I would like to also comment on the redesigned weather information available at Skamania.org. I have enjoyed the live camera feeds in the past, but the new weather information is exceptional. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Art Yeom*a*ln

2<del>93 NW R</del>oosevelt St. Stevenson, WA 98648